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Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 

Subject: Exempting Inter-SC Trades from CFTC Jurisdiction 
 

 

 

Introduction 

PG&E appreciates the opportunity to comment on the CAISO’s Exempting Inter-SC Trades from 

CFTC Jurisdiction (Final Proposal). After review of the proposed tariff changes, PG&E believes 

that these proposed changes meet the criteria necessary to allow Inter-SC trades to be deemed 

exempt from CFTC jurisdiction. The stakeholder call and opportunity to provide final comments 

on proposed tariff changes was very much appreciated. The CAISO was responsive to all of 

PG&E’s comments on the call. Given the answers provided by the CAISO on the call with the 

various participants, PG&E is comfortable with the proposed tariff changes. PG&E has no 

further comments. 
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